Pror. CHRIST ARAVANIS

47, QUEEN SOPHIA AVE.
ATHENS, GREECE

October 28,1995

Prof. Henry Blackburn

University of Minnesota §C9 %

Minneapolis,MN,

Dear Henry,

Thank you for your book "On the trail of
heart attacks in seven countriesg".

Once more you have done a good job based
on your old memories,feelings and judge-
ments,insite of some minor omissions and
(Greek) misspelings.

Itis true so long time has elapsed since.

Congratulations ! for an interesting piece
of work.

With cordial wishes from us to you and
yours,

Truly yours,




